
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

NEWS ANNOUNCEMENT 

(13/02/2020) 

 

KBS ACCOUNTING LLP 

DUE DILIGENCE REPORT IN RESPECT OF 

INTEREST PAYMENTS TO LOAN NOTE HOLDERS 

 

In accordance with the Transparency and Regulatory procedures approved by the Company on the 

24th August 2018 and subsequently implemented: The Company’s Accountants, KBS Accounting LLP 

did, on the 13th February 2020, produce its written report as to the payment of Interest payments due 

by the Company to its Loan Note holders. The report from KBS dated 13th February 2010 is attached to 

this News Announcement.  (see following page). 

End of Announcement 

 


